
July 8, 2013 
 
      
Mr. Steven King     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:   Revisions to Tariff No. 5, pages 2,3,4,5 and 6 
  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. King: 

Following are changes to our Tariff No. 5.  These revisions include: 
 
1.  Standardizes terminology regarding transaction fees. 
2.  A transaction fee for reservations made with the assistance of a customer service 
representative. 
3.  Increases range of fees to allow us to carry larger animals. 
4.  General administrative clean-up of wording for clarity. 
 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
Member, LLC 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


